
Dear Rinalia, 
 
Thank you very much for your letter and clear explanation of available options and processes with 
respect to the upcoming ccNSO organizational review. At our Council meeting in Copenhagen on 15 
March 2017, we concluded to ask you to defer the start of the ccNSO Organizational Review by twelve 
months. We are aware that additional procedural steps will be involved, including a public comment 
period and board approval. Please let us know if you expect us to take any additional steps. 
 
We are reviewing and updating our internal documents to ensure that they capture our current practice, 
recommendations from the previous review and requirements set in the new Bylaws.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
]{atrina Sataki 
Chair of the ccNSO Council 
 


